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Friday 4th November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Fab Finishes  

We are pleased to announce that year groups will be organising their fabulous finish performances, 

which will take place during the last week of term in the hall. Due to COVID health and safety 

guidelines we have had to change or reduce this for the past two years so we are all really looking 

forward to seeing the children singing again and have the opportunity to showcase the children’s 

learning for you. There is no need to order tickets, but due to space restrictions, we ask that a 

maximum of two adults attend for each child. 

Performance Dates  

Monday 12th December 2pm  – Year 3  

Tuesday 13th December 2pm  – Year 4  

Wednesday 14th December 2pm – Year 5  

Thursday 15th December 2pm – Year 6  

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 14th December  

Please make your child’s lunch choice via a separate School Ping that will follow in due course.  
 
Reindeer Run – 16th December 

This will be a PTA organised event this year and a promotional poster and funding link will be sent 

out. Individual classes will take it in turns to run the reindeer course throughout the day. 

Years 3 and 4 (7 laps - half a mile) and Years 5 and 6 completing the full 14 laps (1 mile) wearing their 
Christmas jumpers/t-shirts/accessories and reindeer antlers (provided by the PTA).  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school for the Fab Finishes and wish you a happy half term 
ahead.  
 
Finally, school closes for the Christmas holidays at 3.20 p.m. on Friday 16th December  
(Pioneer will run until 6pm as normal). We re-open for the children on Wednesday 4th January at 
8:40-8:50am 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Maddie Southern      Mrs Lorna Cummings 
Headteacher       Head of School, Holland Road 


